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H.R. 3542 

State Admission Day Recognition Act of 2009 
 

As ordered reported by the Committee on House Administration on November 4, 2009 
 

 
H.R. 3542 would amend federal law to require that the flag of each state be flown over 
the U.S. Capitol on the anniversary of the state’s admission to the Union. The bill also 
would apply to the District of Columbia, the Commonwealth of Puerto Rico, and United 
States insular areas. CBO estimates that implementing H.R. 3542 would have no 
significant cost and would not affect direct spending or revenues. 
 
H.R. 3542 contains no intergovernmental or private-sector mandates as defined in the 
Unfunded Mandates Reform Act and would not affect the budgets of state, local, or tribal 
governments. 
 
The CBO staff contact for this estimate is Matthew Pickford. The estimate was approved 
by Theresa Gullo, Deputy Assistant Director for Budget Analysis. 
 
 


